
Gifts & Grants  
Introduction  

 

We are pleased to announce that Pasadena Showcase House for the Arts has begun 

accepting applications for grants to be awarded in April of 2023. The deadline for 

submission is November 30, 2023. Please review this Introduction, the Grant 

Guidelines and the Frequently Asked Questions, which are on separate pages on this 

website, and the Grant Application, Grant Agreement, Grant Interim Report and Grant 

Final Report which are available on the Common Grant Application website.  

The application and supporting data may only be submitted electronically using 

the Common Grant Application. Use the Grant Application button on this website to 

link to it on or after October 2, 2023.  

Supporting material must be uploaded with electronic submissions. Any alternate form of 

submission will be disqualified from consideration. Please review the instructions 

carefully as incomplete or untimely applications will not be considered.  

An email will be sent to you confirming receipt of your application. If you do not get an 

email confirmation within 10 days, please contact us at 

grants@pasadenashowcase.org.  

 

Thank you for your interest in Pasadena Showcase House for the Arts' Gifts & Grants 

program. 


